Park Board Meeting
January 16, 1978

Present: Don Bailer, Herb Haubenstricker, Ken Hobson, Ken
Savage, John Fierstein, Tracie Thompson.

Absent: PBrian Ferguson, Jerry Horan, Walt Zuellig.

Mintites read by Secretary, Tracie Thompson. Accepted by all.
Treasury report given by Don Bailer, approved by all.

Don Bailer said that tennis courts would be locked up by
next meeting.

Frankenmuth Bank & Trust donatedna $500 check to the general
fund. Schmitzer's Hardware donated a $50 check toward the
care of the ice rink.

Present Balance stands at $2624.47, as given by Don Bailer.

Herb Haubenstricker volunteered to represent the Park Board
at a community meeting which was held on January 31, concerning
the July 4th celebration.

Ken Savage reported that the old timer for the ice rink had been
taken out, it didn't work. A new one costing approximately
$30 had been installed by Dick Schmitzer.

It was reported that we owe Champagne & Marx $1198. 38,

Ken Savage reported that an ad was placed in the Birch Run
Banner announcing the availability of reservations for® the
Park for local people and businesses.

Don Bailer made a motion to close the meeting. It was sec'nd
by Herb Haubenstricker and favored by all.



